
SJPS SOCIAL MEDIA COMMUNITY STANDARDS  

St. Josaphat Parish School embraces various social media platforms as a means to communicate school news, 

events and activities with our families and friends.  While we truly appreciate the many benefits these types of 

exchanges bring to our school and families, it is important we use a set of common guidelines to protect our 

families and staff from false accusations, privacy violations and any related legal implications.    

 

St. Josaphat Parish School considers its social media platforms to be moderated and limited public forums . As a result, 

SJPS reserves the right to remove comments that are clearly off-topic and inappropriate, including: 

 

 Profane or obscene language or content 

 Content that promotes, fosters, or perpetuates prejudice or discrimination against protected classes 

 Sexually harassing, lewd, bullying, harassing, or discriminatory content 

 Conduct or encouragement of violence, criminal activity, or truancy (please note that threats made against school 

property is a felony under state law and persons who communicate threats will be reported to law enforcement) 

 Spam or comments that include links to external online sites 

 Comments that exist only to provoke or mislead 

 Commercial solicitations or advertisements including promotion or endorsement 

 Promotions of particular services, products, or political candidates or organizations 

 Information that personally identifies students or otherwise infringes on a child’s legal rights related to education 

 Information that is profane, slanderous, or defamatory against SJPS personnel or staff 

 Information that may tend to compromise the safety or security of individuals and/or our school. 

 

SJPS reserves the right to ban commenters who repeatedly breach the guidelines above. Wisconsin Statutes 19.31-

19.39 require us to archive all social media posts (including all comments deleted by individuals and SJPS) in compli-

ance with public records laws. ALL posted, edited and/or deleted comments are archived. 

 

Please direct all questions and concerns to the building principal @ 414-645-4378. 


